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Monday, 24 February 2020. 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Birds of Prey experience: Monday 2nd March 2020 
 

On Monday 2nd March, we are hoping that we will be able to provide the children with 
a really memorable, special experience to support their literacy and science learning. 
We are hoping to bring some bird experts into school with various Birds of Prey for the 
children to see up close and find out about. 
 
Once the children have had this first hand experience, they will not only be able to 
write information texts about their chosen bird but will also write a short poem using the 
voice of their bird. This experience will also be used to support their understanding of the 
differences between groups of living things and how living things are classified and 
described. 
 
There is a cost attached to this session which we need to cover through voluntary 
payments. To enable this event to go ahead, we are asking for a voluntary payment of 
£3.50 per child. Can I ask that the £3.50 for this event is with us by Friday 28th February to 
ensure the visit can go ahead. This payment can be made to the office or via the 
gateway App. 
 
If you have any questions about the event, please do not hesitate to talk to me. 
 
Best Wishes 
 
 
Iain Franklin KS1 Phase Leader 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


